To Whom It May Concern

I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning from my first grade position, and will not be returning for the 2013-2014 school year

I would like to thank everyone in Harvey School District 152, especially Mrs. Roxie Thomas, for having me as part of your educational team. I am extremely proud to have worked for Whittier School and am grateful to have fostered my professional growth and educate so many students here.

Please acknowledge this letter of resignation and know that I will look back on my years teaching in Harvey with great pride. I have been fortunate to work with everyone in District 152 for almost five years, and wish the teachers, administration, and students the greatest amount of success in the future.

Sincerely.

Amanda I 151

First Grade Teacher

